
Environmental Sub-Committee (ESC) of the 
Wainscott Citizens Advisory Committee (WCAC) 
 
Minutes of the Meeting held on 
Monday, November 13, 2017 at 10am 
Town Hall, 159 Pantigo Road, East Hampton, NY 11937 
 
Present:  José Arandia, Kathee Burke-Gonzalez, Dennis D’Andrea, Sara Davison, Rick 
Del Mastro, Virginia Edwards, Michael Hansen, Si Kinsella, Susan Macy, Kim Shaw.  
Excused:  Carolyn Logan Gluck 
 
Clint Plummer, VP of Development, Deepwater Wind made a presentation on the 
proposed beach landing and cable route in Wainscott.  Mr. Plummer also reviewed 
proposed community benefits for Wainscott.  These would include the burying of 
power lines along Beach Lane and part of Wainscott Main Street as well as a $1 
million commitment to the Town for water infrastructure improvements in 
Wainscott. 
 
The presentation was followed by a Q and A session during which concerns about 
environmental impacts were addressed. 
 
Due to time constraints the remainder of the meeting was rescheduled for a later 
date. 
 
 
 
 
 


